
Subject: Re: I'll be back
Posted by Wayne Parham on Sat, 12 Aug 2006 20:56:13 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Very good.  I'll contact David Lee and see if he wants to brings something from BASSMAXX again
this year.  I'm sure he'll want to come back.  They made some improvements since last year's
model, so he'll probably bring the latest and greatest.   Maybe you can pass the word on the
Fitzmaurice forum and see if some other guys want to get involved.I'll call the race track this week
and set a date.
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